
    

    

  

   

 

 

 

NOTICE OF 

REDUCED LOAD LIMITS 

Township of Brudenell, Lyndoch and Raglan 

 

As per By-law 2023-16 and pursuant to Section 122 of the 

Highway Traffic Act, designating load limits from March 1st, 

2023 to April 30th, 2023 on specific roads within the boundaries 

of the Township. 

Reduced load limits will come into effect March 20th, 2023 and 

will remain in effect until further notice. 

For more information please refer to By-Law 2023-16. 

Jordan Genrick 

Operations Manager 


